
 
 
 
July 16, 2025 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: Enbridge Gas 2026-2030 Demand Side Management Plan 
EB-2024-0198 

 
I am writing on behalf of Environmental Defence Canada (“EDC”) and the Green Energy 
Coalition (“GEC”) further to our letter of July 11, 2025. In our letter we indicated that we 
intended to initiate discussions with Enbridge regarding certain residential program design 
details and only file evidence on those details if necessary. We have spoken to Enbridge, which 
indicated that they were already intending to review residential program mechanisms seeing as 
their current program was implemented approximately six months ago. Enbridge indicated that: 
 

• It will include the following issues in that review: (a) streamlining paperwork and 
requirements and (b) alternative options for HVAC contractors to size heat pumps and 
confirm appropriate sizing; 

• It will endeavour to complete this initial review in time for implementation of any 
changes in January, if possible; and 

• The above details and timing are subject to discussions with the IESO. 
 
In light of the above, Environmental Defence is retracting its proposal to submit evidence on 
residential program design details and will first attempt to secure improvements through the 
above-referenced process. We have shared this draft letter with Enbridge, which confirmed that 
the above details on its upcoming review are accurate. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Kent Elson 
 
cc:  Parties in the above proceeding 

Elson 
Advocacy 

Elson Advocacy  
Professional Corporation 

Kent@ElsonAdvocacy.ca 
1062 College St., Toronto, ON   M6H 1A9 

tel:  416 906-7305 
fax:  416 763-5435 

 


